
On 2021-10-01, 11:59 AM, "vendors@bctea.org" <vendors@bctea.org> wrote: 
 
    Dear valued vendor: 
 
    As you may know, due to the ongoing covid 19 pandemic, the BCTF has 
    mandated that this year’s October conference be held virtually again 
    this year in order to protect all participants. Due to the hands-on 
    nature of our subject area, the BCTEA executive has made the difficult 
    decision to forego our conference for this year. 
 
    We value and appreciate the products and support that your company 
    offers our membership on an ongoing basis. We really hope that we will 
    be in a position to hold an in-person conference again in October of 
    2022, and look forward to your presence in our vendor area then. 
 
    As an association, we will still be holding an AGM on the day that the 
    conference would have taken place. We would appreciate it if you would 
    like to donate any gift cards e-gift cards or other items that could be 
    given away as “door prizes” and thereby you are able to promote your 
    business. This would be a way for you to have your company’s name 
    involved in our events this year even without a vendor display area. 
    Please reply to this email if you are interested in this. 
 
    Thank you on behalf of the BCTEA executive, 
    Andy Strothotte 
 

mailto:vendors@bctea.org
mailto:vendors@bctea.org

